
Project Update: October 2017 

 

During the last week of September 2107, we continued with the fieldwork. We found 

seven green turtles who were assessed their health status. Also in this time we have 

been working on lab analysis. On September 29th, I had to postpone the talk at the 

school "El colibrí" but I am waiting for the confirmation of a new date. 

 

 

 
Top left: Green turtle. Top right & Bottom left: Temperature being taken. Bottom right: 

Heart rate taken. 

 

In the first week of October, I participated in the local television programme Ola TV in 

which I presented the project “Health Assessments in Sea Turtles from Baja California 

Sur” and its main advances. 

 

 



I also inform you that last week (October 11th to 14th), I gave two talks at the 1st. 

International Meeting on Eastern Pacific Sea Turtles and the 4th. National Meeting on 

Sea Turtles in Mexico, in the first talk, I presented the project "Health Assessments in Sea 

Turtles from Baja California Sur" supported by Rufford, at the national level and in the 

second, I presented the first advances that we have found in health and diseases of 

sea turtles, including the case of tumour associated to viral particles that we confirm 

past August (Photos 7, 8, 9 and 91). 

 

 

 
 

We are still working in the laboratory and plan the next field trip for the next week, any 

progress will keep you informed. 


